Blackrock College

Blackrock, Co. Dublin

Email: info@blackrockcollege.com

Ms Caroline McDonnell **BCPA Chairperson**

Ms Amanda Collins **BCPA Secretary**

Tel: 01 - 2752100

24th September 2025

Re: 2025 (August) Child Safeguarding Statement - Hall of Residence

Dear Caroline & Amanda,

The Child Safeguarding Statement - Hall of Residence was reviewed and ratified by the Board of Management at its meeting on 26 August 2025.

I enclose a copy for your files. A copy of this acknowledgement will be posted on the College Website.

Thank you for your encouragement and support.

Yours sincerely,

Yvonne Markey

Principal